
From: Edward Vielmetti  
Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2017 8:30 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: I support the Alternative Plan for the Circle K site 

 

The "Alternative Plan" for the Circle K site will provide a better  

access to the neighborhood and will improve pedestrian safety 

on the site. I write on behalf of my son who crosses busy Stadium 

Boulevard on his own to shop at Circle K, and as a near neighbor. 

 

thanks 

 

Ed 

 

1210 Brooklyn Ave 

 

 

--  

Edward Vielmetti +1 734 330 2465 
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